
Ahoy Members! 
 

 
Have you seen the forecast for Sailstice weekend?  It’s mostly 
sunny from Friday afternoon right through to Monday afternoon. 
BEAUTIFUL! 
 
Join members of HSA1 and NSHSA on June 20 on the Corsica.  Nine boats have 
already registered at https://summersailstice.com/event/hunter-chesapeake-
sailstice-celebration.  
We expect to have more than a dozen.  Registration isn’t mandatory, but it 
makes you eligible for some of the nice prizes. 
 
We will not have a centralized raft.  Some boats will choose to anchor alone.    
I encourage anyone who rafts to limit the number of people on the raft.  
 
Visit by dinghy to maintain social distancing.  Don’t have a dinghy?  No worries. 
Enough members have them that you can get visitors tied to the back of your 
transom.  I discourage sharing snacks. 
 
If you have a musical instrument and would like to serenade the anchorage at 
dusk, please do.  It would be a peaceful replacement for the revelry of our usual 
raft-ups. 
 
Our Corsica River anchorage is beyond the “4” daymark and between 
Walsh Point and Rocky Point; coordinates N 39° 4.8’, W 076° 6.5’.  It’s there 
because the beach at Rocky Point is reported as the best place along the River 
to take a dog ashore.  
 
Keep Calm and Sail On 
Carl Reitz 
	


